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Thought for the week . . . I can do all this through
Him who gives me strength. Philippians 4:13

Quick Links
Calendars
Elementary Menu
Starfish Menu
Child Care Menu
Christ Lincoln Schools
Christ Lincoln Church
Lincoln Lutheran
Lutheran Schools of Lincoln

Thank You Parents!
THANK YOU for the sweet messages, posts on Facebook and other gifts we received last week
celebrating Teacher Appreciation Week. Thanks to the Parent Council for the popcorn treat and Amazon
gift card that each teacher/staff received from the funds that were collected. We appreciate your kind
words and love all of our Christ Lincoln Schools families!

Thank You!
Thanks to Rich and Sue Meranda for providing the funds for us to
purchase the beautiful plants/planters out front as well as the west door.
We appreciate their kindness in making our campus look beautiful!

Summer Newsletter
The newsletter will continue to be sent out weekly thru the end of May and
then we will switch to our summer schedule which will be the 2nd and 4th
weeks of the month for June and July.

Preschool Building Remodel
Work began this week in our preschool building. The bathrooms are being remodeled and a new roof is
being put on, with plans of working toward a permanent building structure to the west of our main
education building.

http://christlincolnschools.org/newsandcalendars/
https://christlincolnschools.org/menu-elementary/
http://christlincolnschools.org/menusfall/
http://christlincolnschools.org/menu-childcare/
http://christlincolnschools.org/
https://christlincoln.org/
http://www.lincolnlutheran.org/
http://www.lutheranschoolsoflincoln.org/


Summer Program
“Around the World” Summer Program 2020 begins May 18. Spaces at both
campuses are available. Contact Michelle or Terra for more information.

Drive-In Movie at Yankee Hill Campus
Saturday, May 16; 2:00 & 4:30 pm; 6700 Chatsworth Ln
We're doing a Drive-In Movie on Saturday, May 16,
at Christ Lincoln - Yankee Hill Campus. This is a great
opportunity to invite your unchurched friend or neighbor that
you've been praying would connect with us. Signup here (space
is limited) for your free ticket and to see more details.. Thank you
to Inspirmedia for making this event possible!

VBS Update
Parents, we make it EASY for you. Backpack with all craft
supplies and video links to the presenters, a music CD, daily
snack, in-home or neighborhood games instructions, and
Bible study books with 3-D glasses are provided. More
information

Elementary Upcoming Dates
Click here for details on calendar

May 28 Give to Lincoln Day

Tuition Agreements 2020-2021
Friday, May 15th
If you have not already done so, please complete your
tuition agreement via TADS for the 2020-2021 school
year. We ask that you complete it by May 15th.

Update on Teaching Positions
We are excited to announce the following Elementary hires:

4th Grade Teacher: Faith Lakamp has accepted the 4th grade teaching position
for the upcoming school year. Many of you are familiar with Ms. Lakamp as she taught PE
this past year.

PE Teacher: Mandy Rettig has accepted the PE teaching position. This is also a
familiar face to many of our students as Ms. Rettig was a student teacher in the 2nd grade
class this past year. Mandy will be teaching Half-Day Preschool in the morning and
Elementary PE classes in the afternoon.

Music Teacher: We are looking to hire a part-time, licensed music teacher. If you know of a
qualified individual who is interested in the position, please have them contact Principal L'Heureux.

Old Logo Clothing Collection
We are collecting all the Dennis Uniform polo shirts, sweatshirts,
and quarter zips that have the old Christ Schools logo (heart) on
them. Simply bring them to the school office by the end of May.
The items are being sent overseas via Orphan Grain Train.
#BlessOthers

NOTE:Our 5th grade students should hang on to one polo (either navy or green) to wear for their class
photo by the rock--date to be determined.

Mini Football Camp
Elementary school kids are invited to this digitally shared mini football camp. Here is the link to the
YouTube video.

https://christlincolnschools.org/summerprogram/
mailto:mhoatson@christlincoln.org
mailto:tjohnson@christlincoln.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011QpMA_CwLKeDfI_Z11vYEuIol8qcp8o0RJQfIFn3R4Fha4kkHSUXpHo0iOXWZGR8XbqbzMRwFzSZA9ffJpqu9DhshqyFRW07kUZsBzEu9eDW0iT4obdTQniZuwNGIvXRfNznteB4WsLTHj7mCGD1hg==&c=miaqE0m7_3xa2KXHehuOb_87ihcNhMXaIIB78odPgL0oFtgrKMbUNQ==&ch=Z6uFXR99l_2czHxVdg1Z1IseA5-yENop7Y6Xdbw8svz96T73GIElgw==
https://christlincoln.org/children/
https://goo.gl/bsWnVf
mailto:mlheureux@christlincoln.org
https://youtu.be/zSuiA1qQ4HA


Discovery Camps
See information from Lincoln Lutheran regarding Discovery Camps. They now have a wait list option as a
free way to register due to the uncertainty created by the COVID-19 virus. Flyer

Child Care Upcoming Dates

May 15 No School Age Child Care
May 18 School Age Summer Program Begins
May 25 Center Closed for Memorial Day
May 28 Give To Lincoln Day

School Age Summer
Care
May 18-August 7 
Monday, May 18 is the first
day of our SA Summer

Program. There are a lot of fun activities
planned! Email confirmations were sent Tuesday.
Contact Annette if you need it re-sent. An Open
House is scheduled at each campus on Friday,
May 15, 12-6 pm. Here are additional Program
Notes and a Supply List.

Security Cards/Fobs
School age families not returning for summer care are asked to return security cards to the office. Cards
will be re-issued next fall.

Memorial Day
Monday, May 25
Christ Lincoln Child Care (both campuses) will be CLOSED Monday, May 25 in
observance of Memorial Day. Please stay healthy and safe!

Half-Day Upcoming Dates

​May 28 Give to Lincoln Day

Enrollment for Half-Day
Preschool
Enrollment for Half-Day 3 and 4
year old preschool is open to
ALL. Program Info and FAQs.

Follow the link to enroll today! 

Congratulations Mandy Rettig!
Ms. Mandy has earned her MASTERS in Early Childhood Education, Inclusive. What a
great accomplishment! Mandy will return this fall to teach both the three and four year old
Half-Day Preschool classes.

Enroll All Summer Long
Continue to send families our way over the summer! Direct them to our website or send them our links to
inquire about our programs. Elementary inquiry or Child Care, Half-Day Preschool, Summer Program
inquiry. Spread the word about Christ Lincoln Schools!!

https://files.constantcontact.com/bce746ff501/2a809e17-468f-45b5-be5f-233c3e8ef4f4.pdf
mailto:akracke@christlincoln.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/bce746ff501/f84151d4-4b6a-41fc-a66b-4a802131dfc4.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/bce746ff501/d40e01ab-2278-4eb6-b9c7-fbfd8939c3bb.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/bce746ff501/6dafe261-a7eb-4d91-9cd1-3e7f6bf8e3bf.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/bce746ff501/7863b81c-2b75-4cb4-b0f8-d6195f411a57.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFC5U2ixdbq11_WvWanI9m1FXAl4uQCwcUQwMDSgk_RI8JGw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://christlincolnschools.org/
https://secure.tads.com/Households/Admissions/Inquiry/InquiryForm.aspx?SchoolId=7488&SchoolYearId=12
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdO8SJ1vNw-QqppfKq1qJletVheRejg4CsRxVgCvyK8pPpeaA/viewform


Give to Lincoln Day
May 28
Christ Lincoln Schools will raise funds for our Scholarship & Endowment Funds
and programs on this special day of giving in our community. Be BETTER
TOGETHER with us and GIVE! Online or checks sent to the Lincoln Community
Foundation. More info here and watch our special video.

Plant Sale - Thank You!
Thank you to all who purchased, sold, volunteered and made our sale a giant
success - we raised over $8500.00 for our programs! We couldn't have done it
without you! Huge thanks to Michelle Johnson who coordinated our sale this year.
Happy planting!

Shopping on Amazon Lately?
Your orders can benefit Christ Lincoln Schools by entering your Amazon account
through smile.amazon.com and choosing Christ Lutheran Church as your charity. By
shopping through smile.amazon, a portion of each sale will go to us.

Christ Lincoln Schools (CLS)
fax 402-483-7776

Sumner Campus
4325 Sumner Street
Lincoln NE 68506

phone 402-483-7774 ext. 128

Yankee Hill Campus
6700 Chatsworth Lane

Lincoln NE 68516
phone 402-483-7775 ext. 127

Subscribe to this newsletter

Visit our website

 ​  ​  ​

https://givetolincoln.com/nonprofits/christlincolnschools
https://christlincolnschools.org/blog/give-to-lincoln-day/
https://youtu.be/lcmSz41Gxys
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=ASWUW2XFESZR&K=DXO7EM4J9MZT&M=urn:rtn:msg:2019070814080457df86846c6f4eff9f237d9da120p0na&R=R405GENYY09T&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F47-0519511&H=NA5WBM3LMF60DFKNWTGM4BCJHCKA
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001dq7OYORoLloRFwi3A0NMMnQjfkZ27R0pmWwWV2im1X3oWrO56mdZF0A2PCr9r4DMmjl6RP_Ctnv5plHeUXjO7buAFss0sfEjIk5T-XoC9mqjpBWmPLVICOmdL-FVQtHcCcHf4AWEP7p9mmvZlGNNmFY-o1FFeNlMbv-KRE7qrtmaRV1Rm9kh-sJ6U3KhvcpUrIFpcyNT2iENGboCWwq90A%3D%3D
http://www.christschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/ChristLincolnSchools/
https://twitter.com/ChristLNKSchool
https://www.instagram.com/christlincolnschools/

